
 
 

 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 
 

Announced 03/01/2024 

 
Effective Immediately  

 
The following parts are affected by this announcement: 

 
 

 

PCN Part Number 

 

Change 
 

 
MTE1300-WRC 

 
Increased Power 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  

  
 

 

 

 
 
 

Effective immediately – The LED chip in this 1300nm series has been changed to a higher power version of the 

chip. Please refer to all specifications for the new power 

 
 

 
 

Marktech Optoelectronics believes this change will be transparent to the majority of 

customers / end users as the electrical, mechanical and optical characteristics of the 

specification are virtually un-changed, however, it is the recommendation of Marktech 

engineering that all customers are informed of this change and new samples be 

provided for evaluation. 

 
 

Date Event 

March 01 2024 End-of-life effective date. 

NA Last day of last-time-buy period - Limited to Stock on hand 
After this date, no further orders will be accepted for this product. 

December 01 2024 Last day of technical support 

December 01 2024 Last day to request RMA. 
After this date, RMA requests for above components will not be accepted. 
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